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Billy Jordan <billy@agencyhlpc.com>

Gorilla Direct Marketing


Gorilla Direct Marketing <gorillacustomerservice@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 15, 2021 at 2:39 PM
To: Billy Jordan <billy@agencyhlpc.com>

Good afternoon Mr. Jordan,

We understand you may be unavailable at this time. Please remember cancellations cannot be made through voicemail or
email and we must speak to a Customer Service rep to ensure we are speaking to the agency owner.

Please call us back at your soonest convenience. 

Thank you,
Gorilla Direct Marketing

888.908.8842
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